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From: Jeromy Jording - NOAA Federal <jeromy.jording@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 10:29 AM


To: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal


Cc: Susan Bishop - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: 2018 Biop - Effects of the Pacific Coast Salmon Plan Fisheries on the Sacramento


River Winter-run Chinook salmon


Here you go Naseem. Caught me at an opportune moment, enjoy!


On Tue, May 28, 2019 at 10:16 AM Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Susan and Jeromy,


I haven't been able to locate the subject biop online - would one of you mind sending it to me please?


thank you!


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/


--

Jeromy Jording

Anadromous Harvest Management Sustainable Fisheries Division West Coast Region, NOAA's NMFS

Office: 360-753-9576

jeromy.jording@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/

